
NOTICE 
 
This is for the information of all concerned that the Contingency Claims for 
the Financial Year 2020-2021 will now be accepted till 30.06.2021. The 
same may be e-mailed to contingencybill@csirhrdg.res.in. Any such 
claims received after this date or sent to other email IDs shall not be 
admitted by this Office. 
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